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The National Theatre of the Deaf to perform

October 26, 1978

The National Theatre of the Deaf, a stage company that combines sign language, narration and singing to
create the theater of visual language, will perform at 8 p.m. Sunday, November 5, in the Mandeville Auditorium on
the University of California, San Diego campus.

The theater company performs in sign language which is simultaneously translated into spoken words. Over
the past 11 years, the company has toured the United States, including two Broadway appearances. It has
performed on PBS's "Sesame Street" and the CBS special "A Child's Christmas in Wales."

Front seating has been reserved for deaf members of the audience in order to make it as easy as possible
to read the sign language on stage. Tickets for the performance are $5.50 for general admission and $3 for all
students. Tickets are available at the UCSD Central Box Office, 452-4559.

The performance is being held in conjunction with Disabled Student Awareness Week on campus, October 30-
November 5.

For information contact: Charles Colgan
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